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Given that the evidence now clearly shows that more people died from flu than died from Covid-
19, there is no reason to extend the state of emergency that was implemented in anticipation of
a large wave of people suffering from the effects of Covid-19. There is also no need for the
continued segregation of Australia into those who have accepted the vaccination program and
those who choose to remain free of medical interference. Once again, the absence of covid-19
cases in the hospital system is proof that there is no longer any need for a vaccination mandate.

Sean Alexander Bennett
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